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From: Sharon Bunnin 
Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2025 1:12 PM
To: vicphsub
Subject: Response to St John Park rezoning proposal

Regarding proposed Bylaws 194 & 195 related to rezoning of St. John Point Park: 
 
Living close to the park,we frequently transit the parking area.Over the course of the last year we have not 
observed an overcrowding of the parking area. 
Due to this observation, we  would like to recommend that the parking demand be monitored as to the need for 
additional parking before incurring the expense and loss of park area with the addition of parking. 
With regards to the impact of traffic on local residents, the vast majority of park visitors are very respectful of 
the environment and the surrounding properties. The  number of incidents involving bad actors seem to involve 
dogs which are either uncontrolled or encouraged to bark by their owners. It would seem reasonable that 
signage could request control of dogs by their owners. 
Regards, 
Carl and Sharon Bunnin 



From: MIBC Shaw  
Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2025 10:02 AM 
To: vicphsub <vicphsub@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Mayne LTC - Proposed Bylaws 194 and 195 - Public Hearing Submission 
 
This is a Letter in support of the proposed rezoning of St. Johns Point park as proposed in the email 
inviting public input. (We also propose a name change to an indigenous name in future) We love walking 
this park and see the important regenerative work that the Mayne Island Conservancy has been 
involved with. We believe the Planners have gotten the right vision of what this park needs for optimum 
use by the community and for our visitors in tune with the natural needs of this special place. We do 
also feel that there needs to be indigenous input at all stages for their voices carry more weight as 
caretakers of this place for time  immemorial. 
One thing we see missing in this proposal is a dog waste composting system of some sort. Or signs to 
flick it into bushes with a stick- Our biggest pet peeve is seeing plastic baggies left behind all over the 
Island by visiting absent minded dog owners… 
 
Sincerely, 
Annette Witteman, Michal Garratt 
 
Mayne Island Brewing Company 

 
       

 
 
 
We acknowledge what a privilege it is to live, learn and brew on Mayne Island. Mayne Island Brewing 
Company operates in the area called S,KTAK - (Boat Passage) by the SENĆOŦEN speaking peoples, later 
called Mayne Island by english speaking settlers. The Island lies in the traditional home lands and un-
ceded territories of the Straight Salish peoples including the Tsartlip (who have Reserve #6 on the 
island), the Hul’qumi’num ,  the Quw'utsun, The Tsawout, The Tseycum, Pauquachin, Songhees, Esqimalt 
Peoples and others.  
 
 



 
From: Lisa Siddons   
Sent: Saturday, September 20, 2025 9:32 AM 
To: vicphsub <vicphsub@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Mayne LTC - Proposed Bylaws 194 and 195 - Public Hearing Submission 
 
Hello. I cannot make the public hearing, but I would like to voice my full support for passing 
bylaws 194 and 195 concerning the rezoning of St. John Point park. 
 
Thank you 
Lisa Siddons  
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